October and November have

found us pretty cool, sincé fi

our office is on the windy side
of the Greist Building. We are |
happy to report that our first
Arctic Survival trip this year
is definitely going out at the
end of this week. Luther and
Cora Leavitt and Sam Les:
vitt are going to be our Arctic
Survival Teachers. They will,
have many things to share with
the kids, and through their
vast experience this will prove
to be a valuable trip for all
those who participate.

The youth will be able to
participate in Skidoo nding
and learn the maintenance of -
the Ski-doos, building and
sleeping in an igloo, setting
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